
 

 
 

 

 
11th January 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Revision Support for Year 11 – Thursday 19th January 2023, 5.00pm  
 
Following our learners receiving their mock results last Friday, we would like to invite you and your child to 
an evening session where we will provide you with information about how you can support your child with 
their learning and revision in the build up to the end of Year 11. 
 
As you will understand, Year 11 is a vital year for our students and it is only by working together in 
partnership, that we will ensure our students receive the support they deserve. Through collaboration, we 
can do our utmost to ensure that every student is able to achieve the grades necessary to unlock the next 
stage of their education or employment. 
 
The evening will cover:  
 

• How to revise and alternative ways of revision  

• What online tools are available and how best to use them  

• Which revision books we recommend  

• How to support your child’s mental well being  

• How you as parents/carers can support  
 
Research shows that school and parents working together is an essential factor in the success of our 
students. We hope that you are able to attend and request that you click on the link below to let us know if 
you are able to. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/Bpyj3SfS31 
 
We look forward to seeing you next Thursday. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr A Grainge  
Associate Headteacher 

https://forms.office.com/e/Bpyj3SfS31

